
SCC:
Attendance: Clairesse Broschinsky, Rachel Ferre, Bethany Smith, Kate Aragon, David Bowers,
Shelly Christensen, Joshua Brothers

2:00pm
Call to order, attendance, Norms, approval of March Minutes. No other announcements

2:05pm
Joshua Brothers–Terra Linda Elementary Assistant Principal
-Celebrations:

Choir concert went very well! Best we have ever had.
Many students across 4th-6th Grade have exited the WTR Program
All teachers will be in the building next year
Very low turnover with staff
Kinder has demonstrated great growth in Acadience
BOY-MOY every grade demonstrated growth in Acadience
We will have a full time Psych and Counselor next year
We will have 2x Instructional Coaches
We are developing a Wellness Room for the 23-24 School Year

-Staffing:
We have 3 positions we are currently hiring for:

17 Hour Classroom Assistant
-Media Specialist
-STEAM Instructor
4th Grade FTE

Kindergarten:
Please communicate out to the boundary neighborhoods that we need as many

registrations and enrollments as possible before school starts. It ensures that we can keep our
currently allocated staff.
Field Day:

The PTA is taking this on, led by Leigh Rust and Cassie Poulson
June 2nd. We need as many volunteers as possible

Dress Code:
There have been official updates to the JSD dress code. The are far less restrictive than

what parents may have experienced in the past, especially regarding hats, shorts length, etc.
JSD policy essentially mandates that skin in the torso from the bottom of the hips/bottom area to
the shoulders should not be visible. In the case of crop tops and high waisted pants, we are
mostly concerned about skin below the top of the belly button. Students who are not in
compliance with the dress code will be warned and provided with alternative clothing if
necessary, but the goal is to keep them in school when possible.
Thank you:

Thank you to the SCC and the PTA for all of the support this year, and especially during
our Teacher Appreciation week! Thank you for all that you do!


